Thu, 27 Jul 2023 at 12:54
I’m writing to provide you with an update on progress at Severn Stoke.  We are on track, site clearance along the line of the proposed newt fence commenced this week as did surveying of the fence alignment and a Ground Penetrating Radar (GPR) survey which we are using to identify existing underground services and anomalies along the line of the work, such as the government oil pipeline.  Land owners and tenants have been contacted directly and by issue of entry notices to inform them that we will be working on their land.  Installation of the newt fencing will commence next week, this is expected to take eight to nine days,
Paul Jones

